
The 2022 Winter Rod and Speed Show

This is subject to change and if we get into January and the show can not go on due to the COVID-19 
risk or any Oregon law associated with the pandemic, then we will gladly refund all entry fees 
at that time. Whether you will need to wear a mask or practice social distancing will depend on what 
the situation is at that moment. Jim and Rich hope for your support so we can continue this great show!

We are excited to announce that the Winter Rod and Speed Show, is on for January 14-15, 
2022 at the Linn County Fair and Expo Center in Albany, Oregon! 

Business Name

Address

Phone

Email Address

Contact Info:

Contact Name

Vendor Info:

Desired Booth Size:

Early Bird Vendor Discount between August 1, 2021 and October 31, 2021 Please take 10.00 o� price above (if within dates)

Payment Discounts and Contact Information

Vendor Item Donation to Silent Auction. Take 20.00 o� if wanting to participate  (can be used in addition to early bird )

Please mail application and check made out to: 
Night of Fire 
4826 Chan Street, Salem, OR 97306

For show information call:
 Jim Billings at 503-930-7151 or Rich Bailey at 503-370-9164

Description of Products to be Sold

Standard 10 x 10  Only $125.00 Jumbo 10 x 30 0nly 250.00Delux 10 x 20 Only $150.00 


